
Church of the Immaculate Heart of Mary  

The 14th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
July 8, 2012 

My friends, most of us have experienced pain when we could not help a person we love.  Jesus knew that same pain when His good news was 

rejected by his own community, his neighbors and friends.  As we pray today, let us commend to God those people we love, remembering that 

God loves them even more.  

 

 
Beginning     July 9, 2012 

8:00 am Daily Mass 

MON:   Eriberto Turiano  Michael Certeza 

TUES:   Fernando Tayag  Cristina Almojuela Burce 

WED:   Viola J. Bugdal  William Coccagna 

THURS:   Joseph Sobrio 

FRI:  Bob Butkovich 

SAT:   Communion Service – No Morning Mass 

 

Saturday,   July  14, 2012  

4:30 PM:   Wilson Lochte  Anastasia Kealy  

6:00 PM:   Rosina DiPino 

 

Sunday,      July  15, 2012     

7:30 AM:   Ethel & Roland Burns   Arthur A. Libby, III 

9:00 AM:    Herbert J. Hand, Jr.    Edna Louis Saynuk 

10:30 AM:   Brando Michael Schuler 

12:00PM:   People of the parish  

 

N.H. – indicates Nursing Home 

S.I. – indicates Special Intention     

 

PLEASE NOTE:  On Saturdays July 14 and 21 there 

will be a Communion Service at 8am, no  morning 

Mass.   

 

 

SCRIPTURE READINGS for July 15, 2012  
First:   Amos 7:12-15 Amos obeys God’s call to prophesy. 

Second:  Eph 1:3-14 All things are summed up in Christ. 

Gospel:    Mark: 6 7-13 Jesus sends out the disciples, instructing 

them to take nothing for the journey  

 
 
PRAYER CHAIN   The Prayer Chain Ministry consists of members who 

serve the Lord by fervently praying for your prayer requests. Call any 

member with your prayer request. Mary Ann Thaler   410-668-7738, 

Corrine Kelly 410 -252-2009 – If you are interested in becoming a 

member please call.  We welcome you! 

 

 

ALTAR FLOWERS   If you would like to contribute to the church altar 
flowers on a particular weekend please call the parish office at 410-668-
7935 and speak with Donna.  
 

 

Please be Generous in the Poor Box as you leave Mass 

each weekend 

 

Collections for the Weekend of July 1, 2012 
Envelope Donations $  7065.00 

Loose   $   1149.05 

Children   $         27.00 

Second Collection $             2704.03   Maintenance 

Total   $           10945.08 

Less Cathedraticum $            1641.76 

Available for Parish $            9303.32 

Poor Box  $  328.95 

 
 

ELECTRONIC GIVING –is a direct payment program 

whereby your contribution is debited automatically from 
either your checking or saving account or it can be 
charged to your credit card.   Sign-up forms are available 
in the pamphlet rack at the doors of the Church or calling 
the parish office at 410-668-7935.  Ext. 209. 

 
IHM TRAVEL GROUP -  Sight  & Sound – JONAH – July 18th 

10AM to 8:30 PM Cost is $97.00  Contact Dot Raab for more 

information at 410-668-7760. 

 
 

RESPECT LIFE COMMITTEE 
CRISIS PREGNANCY? 1-800-492-5530 
SUFFERING AFTER ABORTION:  
PROJECT RACHAEL 410-625-8491 
PROJECT GABRIEL 1-800-ANGEL-OK If you are 
interested in joining our Parish Respect Life 
Committee call Betty Steinbacher at 410-665-8645. 

 
 

Resurrection Choir: Did you know that our parish has a 

special ministry to our families when they celebrate the 

life of a loved one at a funeral liturgy here at IHM? Our 

Resurrection Choir provides music and spiritual support at 

Funeral Masses here in the parish. This is a wonderful 

opportunity to share your talents with your faith 

community. The best part is that there are no rehearsals, 

no commitments, you come when you can. If you are 

retired, a stay at home parent or work from home, and are 

available in the mornings (most funeral liturgies are at 

9am or 11am) consider joining this uplifting ministry.  For 

more information or to be placed on our calling list, please 

contact Tom Bozek, Music Director at 410-668-0097 or 

tbozek@immaculateheartofmary.com  

 
 

Immaculate Heart of Mary School is accepting 
Registration for Grades Pre-K - 8th. Please call the 
school office: 410-668-8466. 

 

mailto:tbozek@immaculateheartofmary.com


Fr. Michael Carrion, our Pastor, is sponsoring a 
Pilgrimage to the Holy Land, November 7 to 16, 

2012.  If you are interested in experiencing the land 

and the places that are so important to the foundation 

of our faith, please contact, Fr. Michael Carrion 

mcarrion@immaculateheartofmary.com at 410-668-
7935, ext. 203 or at.   Flyers are also available in the 

back of Church.  We also have a link with all the 

updated information on the Parish Website. 

 

 

PARISH BLOOD DRIVE – July 12
th

, 

Thursday in Cartwright Hall from 1:00 PM to 

7:00 PM.  Please call the Parish Outreach 

Office to schedule your lifesaving donation!   

410-663-4356 
 

 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL  -  We are in dire need of 

volunteers for our Monday nursing Home service.  We have 

only 4 volunteers at the present time.   The service is held 

every Monday at 1:30 p.m. 3:30 p.m. at the Cromwell 

Nursing Hhome on Emge road.  Please call 410-663-4357 if 

you are interested in this special  Ministry. 

 

 
FORTNIGHT FOR FREEDOM UPDATE: The US Bishops 
ask Catholics and others of good will to use their cell phones 
to text FREEDOM or LIBERTAD (for Spanish response) 
to377377. They will receive an instant response requesting 
their email address and zip. From then on, even beyond the 
Fortnight, they will be contacted in various ways about 
religious freedom—to pray, learn, and act, all in solidarity 
with the Bishops of the United States. 
 

 
Faith Formation Registrations for grades Kindergarten 
through grade eight for the school year starting in September 
have been sent to all currently enrolled students. If you wish 
to enroll your child for the coming year and have not received 
a registration form or will be new to the program please call 
the Faith Formation Office at 410-661-3820.  
 

 

VACATION BIBLE CAMP: Vacation Bible Camp children had 

a wonderful experience of learning and fun this past week! Our 

thanks is offered to the many youth and adults from our parish who 

gave their time and presence as leaders for all the activities! Our 

efforts led to meeting new friends and sharing Faith fun together! 

 
 

PLANNING A VACATION? Check out www.masstimes.org 
to find Mass times and other devotions available wherever 
you are going around the world. Or call the Automated 
Church Lookup line at 1-734-794-2100, enter the zip code of 
the desired location, and receive a computer-generated 
response that gives church locations and Mass times. 

 
 

Welcome Joshua Laws   
 Our IHM Summer Seminarian   

 Josh spent several years teaching religion at the John 

Carroll School in Harford County.  He and his family are 

parishioners at St. Stephen Church in Bradshaw, and his 

father is a permanent deacon in the Archdiocese as well.  

Josh currently attends seminary at the Pontifical North 

American College where he takes classes at the Gregorian 

University. He has completed Second Theology.   He is a 

graduate of Loyola High School in Baltimore.  Josh keeps 

us up-to-date with his blog, "To the Land of Pleasant 

Living.'   Check it out. 

 

 

PRAY FOR VOCATIONS 

 
Theology on Tap in Fells Point announces speakers 

for Summer, 2012:  

7/10 Fr. Jason Catania, "Journey to the Roman Catholic 

Church by the Anglican American Ordinariate"; 

 7/17 Mae Richardson, Coordinator of Pastoral 

Leadership; 

 7/24 Fr. Brian Nolan, Chaplain for Mount St. Mary's 

University "Show Me the Way..." How the Saints Guide 

Us to the Road that Leads Us to Heaven"; 

 7/31 Kristen Daub, "Our Call to Communion with 

Others" Friendships, Dating and the Married Life;  

8/07 Joe Doman, Seminarian for the Archdiocese of 

Denver;  

8/14 Dr. Stephen Barr, Professor of Physics at the 

University of Delaware, "Modern Science and the 

Catholic Faith." 

 Location: 722 E. Broadway. Time:  7:00 Social, 7:30 - 

9:00 Presentation w/ Q&A. 

 
 
 
DO YOU LIKE HISTORY?  If so, you may be interested in 

volunteering as a docent for the Basilica of the  

assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary. You will learn 

the history of America’s first cathedral and facts about 

the lives of key Maryland Catholics. To learn more 

about this opportunity, contact Kathy Wandishin at 

410-727-3565, ext. 68, or 

kwandishin@baltimorebasilica.org. 

 

 

 

PROTECTION OF CHILDREN AND YOUTH: If you 
would like more information about policies and 
procedures for the protection of children and youth in 
the archdiocese and in our parish, you may access 
the Archdiocese of Baltimore’s Office of Child and 
Youth Protection via the archdiocesan website There 
are tips for parents available for download there. Call 
the Office of Child and Youth Protection toll-free at 1-
866-417-7469 to learn more.  
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